
 

Construction Notice for Neighbours  June 26, 2017 

Boulder breaking happens  
on Thursday, June 29 for ~ 30 minutes  

What’s 
Happening 

Large boulders will be broken down to facilitate their 
removal  

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

This work will occur within the construction site on the east side of 
hospital grounds, between Allen Street and Keary Street. 

It’s planned to happen between 1-3 pm, for approximately 30 minutes.  
  

Impact to You You may hear an airhorn signalling the beginning and end of the procedure and 
possibly intermittent elevated noise. You may feel minor vibrations. 

The procedure is contained to reduce noise and vibrations; watch a video of the 
process at ow.ly/o0si30cUBXP.  

Bird Construction and their contractors will endeavour to minimize the 
impact of noise, dust and disruption to our neighbours in accordance with the 
City’s regulations and Good Neighbour Protocol.  

  

Questions Email questions to feedback@fraserhealth.ca. Thank You! 
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